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April 24, 2020 

April 24, 2020 

Administrative Law Judge Michael Howard 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Via email to:  michael.howard@utc.wa.gov 

RE:  Dockets TE-200016 & TE-200272 (Consolidated) 

Blessed Limousine, Inc. 

Documentary Evidence 

Dear Judge Howard: 

Per the order dated April 7, 2020, enclosed please find the following documents for 

consideration at the hearing scheduled for May 1, 2020 in the above-referenced matters: 

1. May 24, 2019 FMCSA Safety Audit

2. August 21, 2019 email from Sharp to Bagby

3. December 27, 2019 FMCSA Notice

4. January 2, 2020 SMP

5. February 7, 2020 FMCSA Notice

6. February 17, 2020 SMP

7. March 20, 2020 FMCSA Notice

8. March 26, 2020 UTC Notice

9. April 3, 2020 SMP

10. March 20, 2020 email from Zampardo to Bagby regarding insurance

If you have any issues accessing the documents listed above, please contact my office 

immediately. 

With Regard, 

Mark D. Kimball, J.D., LL.M., LL.M 
United States Supreme Court 
United States Tax Court 
New York 
Texas 

James P. Ware, J.D. 
United States Tax Court 

Mark G. Niehoff, B.A.B.A. 
Corporate Paralegal 

Gregory F. Dumond, M.B.A. 
I.P. Paralegal 

Brandon P. Wayman, J.D. 
Oregon 

Nahal Nabavinejad, J.D. 

Farnoosh Faryabi, J.D. LL.M. 
California 

Dennis Kasimov, J.D. 
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/s/ James P. Ware 

 

James P. Ware 

Mark D. Kimball 

 
cc:  Harry Fukano harry.jukano@utc.wa.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


